
From: Cathy Weiss <cwe   
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 7:15 PM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: ASCAP & BMI 
 
I operate a non-profit performing arts center in rural Arizona.  In a very small town, we have made a 
success of our venue, but we struggle financially like any arts organization in the country.    Each year we 
already pay over $7,000 in music royalties to ASCAP and BMI.   

If these limits go up we will have to reduce the number of performances that we offer our 
community.  That will reduce the work for artists, hinder employment and economic development in our 
community; our performances are a draw for people outside of our town limits.   

We believe that artists should be paid for their work, but think about reasonable expectations and how 
far reaching this decision could impact a non-profit arts organization. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Cathy Weiss 
 

FIND YOUR CENTER 
Cathy Weiss 
Executive Director 
Del E. Webb Center for the Performing Arts 
2001 West Wickenburg Way 
Wickenburg, AZ  85390 
928-684-6639 
cweiss@delewebbcenter.org 

"Artists change neighborhoods.  Artists changes cities.  Artists change the world." Angelique Power - The Joyce Foundation   




